Moor Road (Core Path) Consultation
There is a history of consultation about this route.  Council records going back to 1979 have correspondence from the public showing a keen interest in the condition and use of the track.  During core path plan consultations between 2003 and 2008, this track was identified as an important route by walkers, dog walkers, cyclists and horse riders. In all cases they made comments about the need to improve the path. One wheel chair users said they used the path, but in its current condition this would not be possible. The consultation events held were as follows:

Cupar participatory appraisal event, February 2003 – 238 people

Ceres event, October 2003 – 69 people

Cupar, October 2003 – 104 people

Cupar outreach survey, October 2003 – 43 people

Cupar landowners meetings, 1st, 2nd, 8th and 10th March 2005 – 69 people

Cupar drop-in event, March 2005 – 90 people

Cupar & Ceres event, November 2005 – 30 people

Over 600 people took part in the consultations over the 5 years. At every event or consultation the Moor Road was identified as an important link path, well used and often it was highlighted as in need of up-grading.  The path was adopted as part of the core path network in January 2012 with no opposition from any users or land owners. This is a reflection of its huge popularity and also its unfulfilled potential. Fife Council is fully supportive of Sustainable Cupar in their efforts to carry out improvements to this path, one of the best known and used paths in the surrounding countryside of Cupar.
More recent consultation has been undertaken by Sustainable Cupar. As part of the 2012 Feasibility Study, the consultant employed by Sustainable Cupar contacted all interested parties and adjoining land-owners.  After extensive enquiries and a full legal search, no owner of the Old Moor Road was  discovered. All adjoining landowners actively agree that they do not own or lay claim to the route.

On-line Moor Road Survey
During August and September 2014, Sustainable Cupar conducted an on-line survey of opinion about the route and the results confirm that the public is very interested in seeing the deterioration of this core path rectified and improvements made.  90% of the 100 respondents say they walk the route for pleasure and 60% identify the health benefits.  However, a significant 30% use it to walk to businesses or services in either town.  92% say that they would like to see the drainage on the route improved and 60% want the fallen timber removed.  If these improvements were made 86% say that they would use it more. 13 people have given detailed individual responses and 44 have asked to be kept informed of the project plans.  One wheelchair user and member of a local disabled ramblers group has asked to be kept up to date with improvements so she can try her powerful electric wheelchair along the route as soon as possible.  Most of respondents live in the Cupar area, but a significant number 12% live out-with the area.  Walkers from Juniper Green, Cambuslang and Tayside are known to use the Moor Road and no doubt many other walking groups do too.

